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Dear Dr.,

We're are glad to have you onboard with us.
Soon our support team will be emailing you the credentials for your
login to our member platform portal. On the platform, you can enter
your complete details like your bio, research interests, academic
profile, etc. and it'll be visible on your profile page that you may
share with others as well and use it in your career details. This
profile will be shared with other researchers, scientists, scholars
and professionals as well when they'll look for collaborations. We're
strictly against spamming and we'll never share your profile for that
and will restrict our partners for the same.

Franklin Membership is derived from Author Membership with more
benefits and privileges. As a part of this honorary invitation, the
membership fee is fully waived off for you. Publication fees for your
first two research papers are also discounted for you by 30%. As a
part of this, you'll be getting early invitations to all our
conferences, seminars, symposiums and webinars worldwide. You'll be
receiving premium tools from our partners and us that'll help you in
your next research. An individual DOI will be facilitated to your
subsequent research papers/articles published with us. Membership fees
have been waived off for you already. Your researches will be getting
early nominations for London Journals Press Yearly Awards as well.
We'll also assist you to connect with fellow researchers associated
with us and are working in the same domain and looking for
collaborations on our platform.

Also, I welcome your next research work to be published in London
Journals Press. You may follow this link to submit your research
paper:
https://journalspress.com/submit-papers-home
 Click on the button that says 'Submit Paper Without Login' if you do
not have login credentials from us before you want to submit your
paper. You may also send your research manuscript to us at
support@journalspress.com.

Our research paper submission process is easy and flexible.
Researchers may prefer officially acceptable standard templates though
they can submit their paper in any format. Our expert team carefully
handles typesetting and formatting. This flexibility allows you to
focus on innovating your research, not on formatting.
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If you need any assistance or have any query, feel free to reach out
to our support team at support@journalspress.com or visit our website
and use live chat support.
Again, I would like to welcome you to our Franklin Membership.
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